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Donations made following Strawberry Supper

Dear editor:

The Honeywood Community Strawberry Supper was held on July 1st, 2015, at the Honeywood Arena. This supper was sponsored
by the Honeywood Take?A ?Break group aong with much support from the community.

Our group could not have held their event without the amazing help from everyone who helped prepare salads, baked our amazing
desserts, took tickets, helped with set-up, serving and cleanup and in many other ways to make this a true community event. Thank

you to al!

We are pleased to inform the community that a donation of $1000 each has been made to Honeywood Figure Skating Club,
Honeywood Minor Hockey, Mulmur?Melancthon Fire Association ? our support for community projects and outreach.

We sincerely hope the donations will help each organization.

Honeywood Take?A?Break Group

Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com | Pagel/1 |


https://shelburnefreepress.ca/?p=15075
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

